
his season, the close-knit
varsity Eagle cheerleaders
focused on more than just
sideline cheering. Over the

summer, they worked on a project in
order to raise funds for St. Jude's
Children's Hospital. In September, they
devoted a football game to Lily Baggott
and Leukemia Awareness. In October,
they dedicated a football game to
Breast Cancer Awareness. In addition
to these events, the cheerleaders also
took pride in cheering on their Eagles
every Friday night and pumping up the
Student Body at pep-rallies.

During every home game, the Varsity Cheer Squad
preforms a very entertaining halftime routine to

illicite the fans.
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As the only senior on the squad, what was
most memorable about the season?

What a great honor to lead the team! The dances and stunts
may look easy, but there is a great deal of timing and

teamwork for success. Promoting Cancer Awareness was
especially fufilling to me because my mom is a cancer
survivor. Being captain was a commitment, and I loved

being part of one of the best cheerleading teams at RWA!
- Carrie Timms


